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Dear Sirs

In response to the Draft Local Plan | would like to register the following comments:

| am concerned that certain proposals would cause loss of important Green Belt
land. This is in particular reference to:

Strategic Policy PL8: Rural Enfield

Strategic Policy PL9: Crews Hill

Strategic Policy PL10: Chase Park

SA45 Hadley Wood and SA54 Land east of Junction 24

Some 6,000 of the planned 30,000 new homes would be in Green Belt and high-
quality countryside. Regeneration opportunities within the Lee Valley do not seem
to have been addressed.

Some Conservation areas would also be negatively impacted by the Plan such as
the building of a 13 storey tower at Palace Gardens and 23 storeys at Edmonton
Green. Other Conservation Areas including Southgate would also suffer. A 13
storey building at Palace Gardens would, in particular, spoil the character of the
area and impinge on the privacy of current residents (PL1: Enfield Town)

With thanks for your consideration.



